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Message from Mr Stefano Piumatti : January MCO

Dear TISPC Community,

As you are by now well aware, the Prime Minister has this evening announced that the 
Movement Control Order (MCO) has been reinstated and will take effect from 13 Jan 2021 
- 26 Jan 2021. So while the school campus is closed, teaching and learning will continue 
via zoom and other online platforms.

Tomorrow we are open and we will be ready to go into online learning on Wednesday. The 
Heads of School will be in contact with you tomorrow with more information.

Once again, we are thrown into another lockdown together, however, we have all been 
through this journey now twice and should be more familiar with the routine. We will, of 
course, endeavour to continue to provide great learning for your sons and daughters 
through the next two weeks. I ask for your cooperation and patience and together, we can 
get through this safely.

Thank you and God bless.

Yours faithfully,

Stefano Piumatti
Principal


